
Consultation on the federation between 
Broomhaugh Church of England First School and Corbridge Church of England First School

RESPONSE FORM to consultation document outlining the proposal to form a federation, known as ‘The Broomhaugh and Corbridge Church of England First School Federation’ from Friday 16th July 2021 between Broomhaugh Church of England First School and Corbridge Church of England First School.

Please complete the Federation Response Form and email it to your current Chair of Governors by 12:00 noon on Monday 10th May 2021

Broomhaugh elisabeth.charman@broomhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk

Corbridge gayle.baty@corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk 

Or paper copies to the School Office. These should be returned FAO Chair of Governors.

Name:
Address (Optional):
[bookmark: _GoBack]
1) I am a (please tick box as appropriate):

	Parent/Carer of a child at one of the schools
	

	Member of teaching staff
	

	Member of support staff
	

	School Governor
	

	Member of the community
	

	Member of the PCC
	

	Other (please describe)
	




2) What is your view of the proposal for federation of the two schools? (Please tick box as appropriate):

	Yes, I agree with the proposal to federate
	

	No, I disagree with the proposal to federate
	

	I have no opinion either way
	

	I am undecided
	


	

3) Which of the following best describes your connection to the school? The school I am mainly connected to is:

	 Broomhaugh Church of England First School
	

	 Corbridge Church of England First School
	

	Other
	




4) Would you like to provide more detail on your view? Do you have any further comments? (Continue on reverse of page if required)



























Please note that your responses will remain confidential to the schools’ Governing Boards.

Thank you for your response.
